From: McMahon, Michael F CIV Special Agent [mailto:michael.f. mcmahon@iraq.centcom.mil]
Sent: Monday, December 15, 2008 12:04 PM

To: Rita Wellborn; Ron Allen

Ce: william.isom@jiraq.centcom.mil; john.zuniga@iraq.centcom.mil

Subject: Complaint (UNCLASSIFIED)

Classification: UNCLASSIFIED
Caveats: NONE

Rita and Ron,

An issue has come to our attention that you may be able address more rapidly than we
can. Ireceived a copy of the attached note yesterday and am in the process of tracking down the
writer. It is our understanding the writer was employed in the Coalition Café. We have learned
many of the TCN service personnel employed by Najla at the Coalition Café have not been paid
- in some cases for several months.

We will address the issue of non-payment of wages through our channels. It may be that
some of your personnel (KBR) in the field aren't aware of the role of the TIPS program, or if
they are, perhaps you have already heard of the situation with Najla.

On its face the issue of non-payment of wages can be rather nebulous. If, however, there
is an effort underway to withhold wages for purposes of controlling the behavior of these men -
there would likely be consequences.

Patrick and I will be available to discuss this if you would like to discuss this further.
Sincerely,

Michael F. McMahon

Special Agent - Federal Bureau of Investigation
International Contract Corruption Task Force (ICCTF)
Camp Victory - Iraq

DSN (318) 485-2631

michael.f. mecmahon@jiraq.centcom.mil

michael. mecmahon@jic.fbi.gov



